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Mark your Calendar  
 
12/5  - Student Art Exhibit at Wesleyan College 
   from 6 to 7PM. 
 
12/7  - Student Holiday Party in the Media Ctr. 
 
12/8  - Next School Council Meeting,                 
       Friday at 1:00 
 
12/14  - Art  Sale at 9:00AM in the Foyer of the  
        Auditorium 
 
12/14  - Holiday Concert at 10:30AM in       
    Auditorium 
 
12/15 through 1/2  - Holiday Break 
 

Back by Popular Demand!  The Help a Child 

Smile Dental Mobile Dental Clinic is ready to come 
back to GAB.  Before scheduling, they must have 
20    returned forms.  Parents/guardians, please 
check your child’s bag this weekend, complete and       
return the forms on Monday!  Any questions,    
contact Sonya Milam, 478-471-6083, extension 
1142, sonya.milam@doe.k12.ga.us  We thank you 
in advance for your patience and cooperation!  

mailto:sonya.milam@doe.k12.ga.us


 

 

 

Dear GAB Families, 

 

Please join us next Friday, December 8th, for our last 

School Council meeting in 2023.   This is a chance for      

families to be involved at GAB by giving input and hearing 

about upcoming events at our school.  It means so much to 

have your input and creates a GAB family atmosphere.  A 

link will be sent out next week to join by Zoom or join us in

-person if you are here picking up your student on campus.  

We looking forward to hearing from you.  

 

Notice in this week’s newsletter, The Paw Press, a        

newsletter written by Ambria, one of our students in      

Panther PROS.   Ambria has a transition goal to write a 

class newsletter for Critter Sitters.  She loves the task of 

creating this and hopes to author a newletter one 

day as a job.  Let’s here it for celebrating Ambria 

and her transition goals! 

           As Ever, Cindy 

 

A message from our Superintendent  



 

 



 

 

Students in Mr. Blackwell’s class 

harvested the first bananas of the 

season this year.  This group of 

banana trees typically produce 3 

bunches a year.  After a tree           

produces a crop it will never     

produce one again.  The tree is 

cut down but will produce new 

suckers from the stump that will 

become future trees that will    

produce future bananas…..there 

were 98 Organic grown bananas 

in this bunch!!! 



 

 

LIVE MUSIC performed by OUR VERY 
OWN MS. CHANCE MOORMAN     

during  the  reception 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Counselor’s Corner 



 

 

December 

Birthdays 
 

D’Shawun  12/1  Micah       12/11 

Joshua       12/5          Caden     12/17 

Ja’Khari      12/7  DJ    12/19 

Will             12/7  Kalena  12/23 

Nick            12/10  Zariyah  12/25 

       Svet   12/27 

    Jermaine     12/29

    James      12/31


